
Band Fans Meeting 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 @ Oakdale UMC 

Called to order at 6:08pm 

Previous meetings minutes were approved, motion made by Kim Parham and seconded by Eva Guinn.  

The uniform fitting went well, probably better than has in past because there was scheduled time and 
not a mass of people trying to do things at the same time or lines to order and pay, etc. May want to 
consider doing it similarly in years to come.  

Treasurer – Paying bills/invoices. The issues with the shorts is being worked on to get them to fit 
correctly. Since there will not be a major promotional ad this year the photographers are putting the 
band pictures in the program by digitally creating pictures of the sections and for the whole band. The 
button cost is more than what was originally charged because the photographers were putting those 
together as well and in order to cover their costs they needed a little more. There was a proposal to use 
the Senior Ad money to cover the additional costs incurred by Hometown Photography. Moved by Kim 
Parham, Seconded by Wayne Atchley. Picture make up was to be Monday, Oct 5. There is outstanding 
money in charms that is owed by students. Invoices will go out in charms to inform those who don’t 
know, that they still owe money. Some of that outstanding money is from last year as well. Working on 
getting a better invoicing system in place. There are forms with Mr. Childs for students who need to 
apply for hardships. We had some shirts that were missing and we will have to order a minimum of 36 in 
order to make that order. Any extra can be sold to the faculty or parents. 

Reporter – Wayne plans to be at the game 10/2 and take pictures.  

Fundraising – Kim Parham will be the acting fundraising person, but will only be working on the things 
she has already been doing. She has spoken to around 20 businesses and they are willing to help. She is 
working on figuring out logistics with those businesses. Panda Express is scheduled for 10/14 all day we 
get 20% from those who say they are supporting. Chili’s is scheduled for 10/29 all day we get 20% from 
those who say they are supporting. Chicken Express is scheduled for 11/4 all day and we get 15% from 
those who say they are supporting.  

Spirit – around 150 treat bags were made up and ready to go for the game Friday. Glad that all the kids 
were able to go to Friday’s game.  

Band Banquet – working on planning with junior parents.  

Mr. Child’s was not in attendance but report was relayed that parents were needed for meal distribution 
and help with half time. 10/31 is the Tolar workshop and they should have a morning slot. UIL no times 
yet, but in Mineral Wells on 11/14. 12/8 is in Princeton. All Region is virtual this year and hopefully have 
live clinics in January.  

Conway was also not in attendance sent email that day with updates. 10/30 is the scheduled side-by-
side game but that may be a smaller group and not all the junior high band.  

Adjourn motion by Kim Parham and seconded by Kendra Pack. Meeting adjourned at 6:50pm 

Respectfully Signed – Suzanne Robinson, Band Fans Secretary 


